
TCITC PUBLIC NOTICE 2010-10 

Re: Application for Mobile/Base Radio Station License 

 
28th September, 2010 

Telecommunications Commission 
Turks and Caicos Islands 

 

WHEREAS   Grand Turk Cruise Center has submitted an application for Mobile/Base Radio Station 
License. 

 

NOW THEREFORE the Commission provides the following particulars: 

1. The Commission is of the view that this transaction requires approval pursuant to Part IV 
Section 32 of the Telecommunications Ordinance (Ordinance 12 of 2004) 

2.  The proposed Vendor is not a Telecommunications Commission’s Licensee 

ACCORDINGLY,  the Commission hereby note that this application is available for Public 
Scrutiny and, requests that any party having any comments concerning the above application make their 
views known within 14 days of the publication of this notice in writing delivered by hand to the 
Commission at their office at Business Solutions Building, Leeward Highway, Providenciales,  
Turks and Caicos Islands or by mail to P.O. Box 203 or electronically via email at 
consultation@tcitelecommission.tc on or before 3.30 p.m. 18th October, 2010.   
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